
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 

Town of Bowdoinham  

 
The Planning Board will hold public hearings on: 

 

A Site Plan Review Tier II Application from David Berry and John Costello. The 

applicants are requesting to operate a marijuana cultivation in an existing high 

tunnel at 21 Dinsmore Cross Road (R06-017).  

The public hearing for this application will commence at 6:15pm. 

 

A Site Plan Review Tier II Application from North Fire, LLC and Brad Moll. The 

applicant is requesting to operate a marijuana cultivation at 239 Carding Machine 

Road (R06-040-B).  

The public hearing for this application will commence at 6:30pm. 

 

A Site Plan Review Tier II Application from William Panzino and Nancy Soule. 

The applicants are requesting to open automobile and small engine repair business 

at 791 Carding Machine Road (R05-035). A site walk will be conducted at 3:30pm.  

The public hearing for this application will commence at 7:00pm. 

 
Date of Public Hearing & Site Walk:  Thursday, April 22, 2021  

 

Location:  Due to the COVID-19 the Town of Bowdoinham will be conducting 

public meetings via video conferencing. This is in accordance with emergency 

legislation (PL 2019, c. 617) enacted by the Maine legislature on March 17, 2020, 

which temporarily authorizes remote participation at municipal board and 

committee meetings by board members and the public.  The public may participate 

in the public hearing by computer or phone, please join the meeting a few minutes 

before it is scheduled to begin.  The instructions to join the meeting are online at 

www.bowdoinham.com, just click on the Public Hearing event on the Calendar 

page.  

 

A copy of the applications is available for review at https://www.bowdoinham.com  

 

To submit written comment or if you have any questions, please contact Darren 

Carey, Code Enforcement Officer at dcarey@bowdoinham.com. 

https://www.bowdoinham.com/

